
[image: image1.jpg]CCCCCC

MARION




MEDIA RELEASE
Thursday, 21 November, 2019
Water flows from Oaklands Wetland to Tonsley
 
Treated stormwater from Oaklands Wetland will today flow to Tonsley Innovation District, irrigating verges and median strips, and reducing mains water consumption. 
 
When the taps are turned on it will signal the start of a 50-year deal that will see the City of Marion supply up to 250ML of water per year – the equivalent to 100 Olympic-sized swimming pools.
 
The agreement with Enwave Australia is expected to bring in about $50,000 per year which will be reinvested in expanding the wetland’s water recycling operations.
 
Mayor Kris Hanna said the wetlands were playing an increasingly significant role in protecting mains water.   
 
“Supplying treated stormwater to Tonsley is a win for our community and the environment,” Mayor Hanna said. 
 
“The timing is ideal, as the onset of summer will place increased pressure on demand for water. Income from water sales will be reinvested in Oaklands Wetland. 
 
“This deal expands the role of Oaklands Wetland even further. It currently irrigates 35 Council reserves and is home to a new environmental education centre.”
 
The service is expected to expand within the next year to include businesses and homes. 
 
Over the past year, about 100 ML of stormwater treated at Oaklands Wetland has been used to irrigate 35 Council reserves, street trees and sports ovals.
 
Enwave Australia has been contracted by the State Government to provide recycled water and power to Tonsley.
 
Project director Enwave Australia Ray Egan said the company was excited to be delivering an industry shaping scheme.
 
“The Tonsley District Energy Scheme has been designed to ensure customers benefit from a reliable, cost effective and renewable supply of energy, which includes non-drinking water,” Mr Egan said.  
 
“We are proud to be part of this project. It is another step in establishing Tonsley as a leading innovation district.”
 

Enwave will supply water to businesses at Tonsley and Flinder’s University’s Tonsley campus. It will be used in toilets, air conditioning and gardens at the 61-hectare site’s 850-home housing development. 
 
The scheme has the potential to expand further to include Flinders University’s Bedford Park campus and within the City of Mitcham.
 
Contact: Craig Clarke Unit Manager Communications, 0434 600 637
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